

Dane Bank Primary School

Thornley Lane South, Reddish, Stockport, SK5 6QG

Telephone: 0161 336 5896 Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Lennon

Email: admin@danebank.tameside.sch.uk
Web: http://www.danebank.tameside.sch.uk

Monday 13 November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Residential Visit to the Kingswood Centre - Dearne Valley - May 2024

Thank you to those that have sent their deposits in for the Kingswood trip. I am pleased to announce that the Kingswood trip will go ahead next May and that a place has been allocated for your child. The dates of the trip are Monday 20^{th} - Wednesday 22^{nd} May 2024.

As suggested on the initial letter, a provisional cost was shared for the trip – this was dependent on numbers. As we now have final numbers of children attending and confirmed transport costs, the cost of the trip per child has increased slightly. To confirm, the cost per child for the Kingswood trip will be £307 in total. All deposits have now been paid and so the remaining balance per child is: £267.

Please see the suggested payment schedule below which breaks the cost of the trip down in to smaller payment amounts. You are more than welcome to pay off smaller or larger amounts in between the dates above if you wish.

Instalment plan	
1st DEPOSIT -PAID	£40
2 nd DEPOSIT Friday 8 th December 2023	£40
Wednesday 31st January 2024	£56
Thursday 29 th February 2024	£57
Thursday 28 th March 2024	£57
Tuesday 30 th April 2024	£57
TOTAL	£307

The final balance **must** be paid by Tuesday 7th May 2024.

As you are aware, deposits that have been paid are now non-refundable. Please see the information below regarding cancellations according to Kingswood booking terms and conditions.

KINGSWOOD CANCELLATION POLICY

Please note that 1st and 2nd deposits paid are not refundable and that our cancellation policy applies to all deposits paid, whenever received.

If you cancel a confirmed place:

- +56 days before travel, 1st & 2nd deposits non-refundable
- Between 56 and 29 days before travel we will retain 60% of the full course cost
- Between 28 and 15 days before travel we will retain 80% of the full course cost
- 14 days or less before travel we will retain 100% of the full course cost

Further information can be found at www.kingswood.co.uk

Kind regards

Joanne Lennon Headteacher











